
December 1, 2023 

Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

Last Friday, November 24, was our 
third annual Holiday Lights 
Heritage Nights Kick off event, 
including a tree lighting ceremony. 
Thank you to all our staff who 
made our first weekend a huge 
success.  
 

It means so much to us to provide 
our residents with a chance to 
enjoy the holidays within our 
community. The lights turn on 
daily from 5:00 pm to 10:00 pm, 
with weekend events featuring 
Family Fridays, Sounds of the 
Season Saturdays, and Sunday 
Holiday Night Markets until 
December 17.  
 
For more information and 
weekend program details, visit 
www.lasalle.ca/holidaylights   
 
2024 Budget Session  
 

Members of Council and 
administration held a public open 
house at the Vollmer Centre on 
Wednesday, November 29, 
allowing residents to review the 
proposal and ask questions.  

2024 Budget Deliberations begin 
on Wednesday, December 6, and 
Thursday, December 7, if needed. 
Comments from the public about 
the budget are encouraged and 
must be submitted in writing to 
the Council clerk by Friday, 
December 1, at 12:00 pm. The 
meetings will also be streamed 
live on the Town of LaSalle 
YouTube channel. View the 2024 
Proposed Budget and Business 
Plan on our website at 

www.lasalle.ca/finance 
  

Winter Program Registration 

Priority registration for Vollmer 
winter program registration will 
begin Monday, December 4.  
New! Priority registration will be 
open to LaSalle residents only and 
will no longer include a $5.00 
registration fee.  

Regular registration will begin on 
Monday, December 11. 
www.lasalleactive.ca  

 
 
 
 
 

Leaf Collection 
The last leaf collection date for 
the season is Saturday,  
December 9.  
www.lasalle.ca/yardwaste  
 

LaSalle Council Meetings 
The next Regular Meeting of 
LaSalle Council is Tuesday, 
December 12. Join us in person or 
watch along on the Town’s 
YouTube channel. Looking for a 
previous meeting? You can find 
them on YouTube.  
  

Stay Connected  

The best way to stay up-to-date 
with news from the Town of 
LaSalle is to subscribe to the News 
page on the Town’s website. To 
receive emails with news as soon 
as it is posted to our website visit 
www.lasalle.ca/news  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 


